ALC currently has a parent / governor vacancy on its governing body. If you are interested please

read the message below.

ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNORJS]

GOVERNING BODY OF ABERTILLERY LEARNING COMMUNITY

Would you like to be more involved in your child’s education? If so why not consider becoming a
school governor. All schools have places for Parent Governors and we currently have a vacancy
for one of these positions at the above School.

Governors make decisions about many aspects of the school including the curriculum, staffing and the
school’s finances. This role is essential to the education of children in the Borough of Blaenau Gwent
so please consider standing. In case you feel a little apprehensive about the responsibilities of the role,

we offer training to assist you.

Meetings of the Governing Body have to be held at least once per school term; you can serve as a
Governor on up to two schools at any one time and the term of office is four years.

If you have parental responsibility for a child at the school then you are eligible to stand, although
there are certain restrictions. For full details please contact the Clerk to the Governing Body

via https://www.abertillery3-16.co.uk/contact-us

Nominating yourself is simple just complete the parent nomination form on our website, include a

short personal statement, and return via email to recruit@abertillery3-16.co.uk or your child can hand

in a paper copy to their School Clerk by the deadline. If you require the form in an alternative format
please let us know. If there are more nominations than vacancies we will hold a ballot and circulate

your statement together with voting papers.

The deadline is Sunday 27 April 2025 at 12pm and please ensure that your statement is no more
than 50 words.

Yours sincerely,

Clerk to the Governors / ALC
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